
 

 

Minutes 

JWV Post #54 Meeting 

 May 20, 2018 

Commander Mayor called the meeting to order at 10:05 A.M. 

Members Present: B. Mayor, J. Wilkerson, S. Braverman, M. Turner, R. Heisler, J. Bernstein, L. 

Turner, S. Zonis. 

Guest: Dick Johnson, President of South Elgin synagogue. 

April minutes were read and approved. 

Commander’s Report and Correspondence: Commander Mayor announced that since there 

were so few members present, we will postpone the election of next year’s leaders until the 

next meeting. He urged us that we need more involvement if we want to continue as a post. He 

announced that he will be a panelist in a Holocaust meeting on June 28. This year’s Department 

banquet will be at Buffalo Grove on July 11. The Department has a booth at the state fair on 

August 12. At the VAC meeting he learned that they came in 11.2% under budget. A member 

submitted a resolution for electronic meetings.  

Quartermaster’s Report: Leslie Turner stated that we had expenses of $169.79, and income of 

$252. Total in bank is $2016.18. 

Old Business: The memorial at Oak Ridge Cemetery needs a lot of maintenance. The 

Department will lead a fund raising effort in the behalf.  Jewish Folk Festival  will be on June 10, 

from 11-6. Department will have a booth. Memorial Day services this year will at Oak Ridge on 

May 27, and at Shalom on the 28th. We conducted poppy sales on May 6 at Congregation Etz 

Chaim, raising $33. John Wilkerson will check with the Lombard Jewel for poppy sales on July 1. 

He will report back at our next meeting,  

New Business: We need volunteers to step forward if we want to continue. Work on the 

education plan for grades 8-10 is in progress. DuPage VAC is hosting Hines Hospital Day May 31, 

from 9-3. Call Steve Fixler if interested.  

Next meeting: June 17th at Etz Chaim. 

Commander Mayor adjourned the meeting at 10:52. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Wilkerson 

Adjutant 

 



 

 

 


